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SAFEBUARDS INFORMATION

August 25, 198.6
VP-86-0104

ilr. James G. Koppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Referencen: (1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
URC License No. NPF-43

(2) Inspection Report 85047 dated
February 11, 1986.

(3) Inspection Report 86014 dated June 23, 1986.

(4) Letter, W. L. Axelson to F. E. Agosti da*.ed
March 6, 1986.

(5) Letter, W. L. Axelso, to F. E. Agosti dated
April 3, 1985.

(f) Letter, W. L. Axelson to F. E. Agosti dated
April 9, 1986.

Subject: Physical Security and Safeguards Contingency
Plans (Revision 10) and Security Personnel,

Trainina and Qualification Plan (Revision 2)_

In accordence with 10CFR50.54(p), six (6) copies of the
Physical Security Plan Revision 10 (including the Safeguards
contingency Plan as Chapter 8), the Security Personnel Training
and Qualification Plan Revision 2, and the revision summary
describing the revisions are attached.
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As discussed with Mr. Madeda, Mr. Knicely, and Mr. Kers of your
of.fice, these changes do not decrease the safeguards
effectiveness of the plans. The plans are revised to enhance
the operational effectiveness of the Security Program by
eliminating redundancy and clarifying existing requirements.

The revisions also address NRC concerns identified in
References 2 and 3 (item numbers 85047-01, 85047-20, 85047-22,
and 86014-05). Additionally, changes have been incorporated-

-

into the Physical Security Plan to respond to URC comments
(contained in References 4, 5, and 6) concerning previous
revisions to the Physical Security Plan.

As-discussed most recently with Mr. Kers, these revisions are
prepared and submitted pursuant to 10CPR50.54(p). Detroit

| Edison is in the process of implementing these revisions to
improve the security program and to address concerns identified,_

E in references 4 through 6; however, revision 10 will not be
l fully implemented pending your staff's concurrence.

If you need further information regarding these revisions or
have any other questions regarding this matter please contact
Mr. Joseph E. Conen at (313) 586-5083.

Sincerely,

/) /C"~-

-W' [ / ,vV

cc: (* with attachment)
H.R. Denton*
M.D. Lynch *
U.G. Rogers
USNRC Document Control Desk
Machington, D.C. 20555
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